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From: Sean McBride
To: licensing
Subject: Alcohol licenses for Kwik Trip and UMAMI GO
Date: Sunday, December 13, 2020 8:25:14 PM

I am writing in support of granting the alcohol license for Kwik Trip at 2002 Winnebago and
UMAMI GO at 901 Williamson Street. I hope you grant them licenses.-- 
Sean McBride
608-628-2601
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